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Tena ra koutou katoa 

He mihi tenei kia koutou e awhi nei mo tenei kura 

He putanga tenei panui mo koutou 

Tena koutou, tena koutou, tena koutou katoa 

Greetings to everyone who is, or has been supporting or helping our school 

 
 

Matariki Performance 
Congratulations to all concerned for a 

wonderful Kapahaka performance by 

our senior group at the Matariki 

Festival on Saturday.  To have learnt 

so many new waiata, in such a short 

time, and to perform them to such a 

high standard is a credit to our 

students, their tutors and whanau.  

Well done.  And to Kate Ashton and 

helpers, a huge thank you for all the 

work she did on the groupôs costumes 

and presentation on the day.  They 

looked awesome. 

 

Early Arrivers   
Parents, we have a number of students arriving too early to school in the 

mornings.  Some arrive as early as 7:15, 7:30am.  At this time 

classrooms are locked and there are no teachers supervising students.   

Please arrange travel times so that students are arriving no earlier than 8:15am. 

 

Parent interview bookings 
Student Reports will be sent home on the last day of Term.  

These will be followed up with Parent Interviews on the 30
th
 

and 31
st
 of July. Please bring the report with you to discuss at 

the interview.  Bookings can now be made, online, using 

www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and the event code 727qu. 

     If you are unable to make bookings online yourself you  

can still book an interview by calling the office and having us book it for you. 

     Please notice that school ends early on the 30
th
 (at 12:40pm) to allow more time for parent 

interviews.  Buses will run at 3pm to connect with the College, but all other students are asked 

to go home at 12:40pm (lunchtime).  
 

Our first bronze award winner! 
Congratulations Erin, for being the first student in the whole 

school to receive your Bronze Award in our WHARE Values 

programme.   

      Parents, our WHARE Values Programme promotes 

Whakaute (Respect), Heartfelt (Compassion, Empathy), Ako 

(being a learner), Responsibility, and Effort.  Erin has been 

caught displaying these values 25 times (5 times for each 

value) since the programme began on Day 1 of Term 2.  As a 

result she has been awarded her bronze award and will receive 

it in assembly on Friday.  She will now strive to achieve her 

silver award, and then her gold award, before the end of the 

year.  Well done Erin! 
 

Regards 

 

Dave Bradley 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays! 
See you when Term 3 starts 

on Monday 22nd July. 

mailto:info@wellsford.school.nz
http://www.wellsford.school.nz/
http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   
  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Matariki has arrived and as the school term ends we are busy 

at Wellsford Library preparing events and activities for the 

tamariki to enjoy over the school break. The Auckland 

Libraries theme for these holidays is ôPoles Apartõ, and at 

Wellsford Library we are also taking the opportunity to 

celebrate Matariki.  

A highlight of these holidays will be an interactive puppet 

show inspired by a Maori legend from Toro Pikopiko 

productions. It is on Monday 8 th  July at 1.30pm ð thatõs the 

first day of the holidays, so please spread the word. Another 

great opportuni ty for the whole family to enjoy will be the 

Matariki Whƅnau day on Saturday 13th July from 10.00am.  A 

flyer is enclosed with todayõs newsletter outlining the school 

holiday programme offered.   

 

On Tuesday Team One students travelled to  

the Takapuna Pumphouse to watch  

 

Thank you to 'Gift a S eat' funded by Sargood Bequest  and 

Tim Bray Theatre Compa ny for making the show possible and 

to parent/caregivers who provided transport to the venue.  

 

 
 



WELLSFORD JMB RUGBY  

Saturday 6 th  July  
Mini Tournament at Kaiwaka  

U7õs will kick off at 9 .00am  

U9õs will kick off at 10 .00am  

Please be there half an hour before your games.   

Lolly scramble after the games.   

U13õs have a bye this weekend.   

Reminder: There are still some fees outstanding, these 
need to be paid immediately and  can be paid to me (cash) or 
direct into the bank account.   
Bank details are:  12- 3094 - 0183146 - 00 $30pp . 
Enquiries Rachel Brierly  021 886 466 . 
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Coming Events 

Friday 5 July:  School Assembly ð 1.30pm 

Term 2 ends  

Monday 22 July:  Term 3 begins  

Tuesday 30 &  

Wednesday 31 July:  Parent/Teacher Interviews  
 

 

 The Uniform Shop  

opens at the school office  

8.30 ð 9.30am   

every Wednesday  

during the school term  

 

The PUBLIC HEALTH 

NURSE is based at the 

school 2 - 3 days a week. If you 

think this free  service would be 

of help to you and your family 

at any time please let the 

school know or contact Maretta 

Hodgson on 021 227 8680.  
 

WELLSFORD SCHOOL  

SPORTS SHIRTS  

We are pleased to announce that 

our school now has a sports shirt 

available for students to 

purchase and wear during sports 

days, sports exchanges, fitness 

and recess times.   Each shirt is 

made from a lightweight, 

breatha ble material and will have 

the school logo embroidered on 

the chest and your child's house 

name (screen printed) on the RH 

sleeve (this will be written in 

their house colour) .  

Orders can be made each 

Wednesday morning at our 

Uniform Shop. Cost $28.00. For 

an extra $5.00 students can 

have the ir  surname printed on 

the back.  Any enquiries please 

contact the school office on  

423 8042.  

 

 

 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE  
We are seeking Learning Support Assistants  (Teacher 

Aides)  for regular and/or casual work. Experience is 

desirable, but not essential. Please contact the office  

on 423 8042  for further details.  

DENTAL THERAPISTS    
The Therapists will be back 
on site at Wellsford School 
next term!  Appointments 
and enquiries can  
be made by  
phoning 422 2714 .  
 

SCOOTERS 
Eligible s tudents  (Y6, Y7 & Y8 only)  are reminded 

that if they choose to bring a scooter to school it 

needs to be stored on the bike rack (not in the 

sheltered area of the Staffroom) and they must 

wear a helmet. Scooters will be taken off students  

who, after their first warning, continue to not wear/bring a 

suitable helmet .  

TEAM 4  

GUY/GAL 

CHALLENGE 

 

MONDAY 1 

JULY  

 

Mud, mud, 

glorious mud! 


